
From: Chambers - Catanzariti VP  

Sent: Tuesday, 26 February 2019 10:11 AM 
To: Ruchi Bhatt 
Cc: 'Kathy.Srdanovic@ashurst.com'; Chambers - Catanzariti VP; AMOD 
Subject: RE: AM2018/15 Airline Operations - Ground Staff Award 2010 - Ai Group correspondence 

 
Dear Ms Bhatt,  
 
The Vice President has acceded to the extension request contained in your correspondence of 
yesterday’s date. Accordingly, the Australian Industry Group’s submissions are now due by close 
of business Thursday 28 February 2019.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
Alyce Lia 

Associate to Vice President Catanzariti AM 
 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel: (02) 9308 1810 

chambers.catanzariti.vp@fwc.gov.au 
 
Level 10, 80 William Street 
East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 

 
From: Ruchi Bhatt [mailto:Ruchi.Bhatt@aigroup.com.au]  
Sent: Monday, 25 February 2019 9:01 PM 
To: Chambers - Catanzariti VP 

Cc: 'Kathy.Srdanovic@ashurst.com' 
Subject: AM2018/15 Airline Operations - Ground Staff Award 2010 - Ai Group correspondence 

 
Dear Associate, 
 
Please find attached correspondence from the Australian Industry Group in relation to the above 

matter.  
 
Kind regards, 
Ruchi.  
 
Ruchi Bhatt 
Senior Adviser – Workplace Relations Policy 

 

51 Walker Street, North Sydney NSW 2060 
T: 02 9466 5513 
M: 0400 395 348 
E: ruchi.bhatt@aigroup.com.au 
www.aigroup.com.au  
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